
 

Notice 

 

Due to ongoing fragile situation in Sri Lanka, all Pakistani community members 

and are requested to limit their movement and particularly avoid visiting places 

where protests are being held. In this connection, all community members are also 

requested to remain abreast with situation through local media. For extreme 

emergency you may contact following mobile number:- 0764750195 - Official 

Pakistan High Commission 


